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Water Supply and 
Waste Water 
Collection Project 

The Project is aimed at improving the conditions 
and improving the quality of life in the rural 
areas in the Republic of North Macedonia. This 
project is part of the policies of the Government 
of the Republic of North Macedonia for equal 
regional development and is expected to boost 
development through investments in utilities 
infrastructure. 
 

50 2010 2022 

Wastewater 
Treatment Plant in 
Skopje Project 
 

The project’s objective is to treat the wastewater 
collected in the City of Skopje and surrounding 
areas to the standards stipulated in the Urban 
Wastewater Treatment Directive 91/271/EEC.  
 

68 2019 2026 

Project for financing 
Small- аnd Medium -
Sized Enterprises 
and Mid- Cap 
Companies 

The project aims to provide fresh capital for 
small and medium-sized enterprises providing 
support of new projects, new employments, 
increased liquidity of the economy and increased 
export.  
 

100 2021 2023 

Gas Interconnector 
Greece – North 
Macedonia, North 
Macedonia Part 

The project aims to ensure accelerated and 
sustainable economic growth, higher living 
standards and quality of life of citizens.  This 
project will especially strengthen the 
cooperation with Greece in the field of energy 
and will improve the diplomatic and economic 
relations between the two countries, offering a 
concrete example of mutual trust in the 
strategic sector. 

28,9 2021 2025 

 
 


